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I'm writing to ask you to vote NO on SB 238A. This bill would let police use 

surveillance drones without getting a judge's approval first. We've seen time and 

again that when police get unchecked surveillance powers, they use them to monitor 

protesters, activists, and communities that are already over-policed. 

 

Our democracy works when there are checks and balances. Police should have to 

get a warrant before flying surveillance drones over our neighborhoods and 

gatherings. That's what the Fourth Amendment is all about. 

 

Please stand up for our basic privacy rights and reject SB 238A. 


